
 

 
 
From the Relieving Principal 
We hope you all had a lovely weekend with your 
families. The warm spring weather was beautiful! 
We have our Kindergarten Transition again this week on 
Tuesday. Last Friday the Year 6 students, from La Salle 
and Portland Central, had their transition days at high 
school. We are looking forward to hearing all about their 
day!  
Gillian Keough  
 

Year 6 Farewells 
On Thursday 5th December at 6:00pm we will be having 
our Year 6 Farewell Dinner at The Gaudry Restaurant 
at 130 Main St, Lithgow. The school will pay for the 
Year 6 students’ meals and drinks on the night. For 
parents and siblings who would like to come the cost of 
the adult meals range from $12-$35 and the children’s 
meals cost $12 and includes ice-cream. A note and a 
copy of the menu will be sent out to the Year 6 parents 
next week. 
  
On Tuesday 17th December all staff and students K-6 
will be going to our Year 6 Farewell Pool Day from 
11:30am-2:00pm at Portland Pool. The children will be 
travelling by bus and the school will purchase a cake for 
everyone to enjoy. A permission note will be sent out 
next week. 
 
Safety in the Carpark – Reverse Park Please 
For safety reasons, we are now asking all staff and 
parents to reverse park in our school carpark (i.e. back 
of the car to the fence) to prevent a child from being hit by 
a car. Thank you for your support with this.  
 

Kindergarten Transition 
We will continue to run our Kindergarten Transition 
Program on Tuesdays 8:45-11:30pm up until Week 5 
this term. On the last transition day, on 12th 
November, all students K-6 will have a Teddy Bears’ 
Picnic at recess time. Students are welcome to bring 
along a teddy or a soft toy on that day. Games will also 
be played after the children have finished eating their 
recess.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
P&C Meeting – Friday 1st November 
Out next P&C Meeting will be on Friday 1st 
November from 2:00-3:00pm in the Library. All are 
welcome (including children)! 
 
PBL Focus: To treat others the way you like to be treated 

SAFE Share and play fair  
Be in the right place at 
the right time 
Hands and feet to yourself 

RESPECTFUL 
 
 
 

Listen to adult instructions 
Use kind and gentle words 
Use good manners 
Be a kind and caring friend 
 

RESPONSIBLE Follow adult instructions 
Report problems to the 
Teacher immediately 

Thank you to Mrs Sandra Lane 
Mrs Lane will be listening to the students read every 
Tuesday 2:00-3:00pm. Thank you for helping with the 
children’ reading! Please call Mrs Keough, if you would 
also like to support the children’s learning at school. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
Honour Awards 
Congratulations to Lachlan Cooper and Annabella Gibson! 

“Student of the Week”  

Congratulations to Noah McNeill for being a kind and 
caring friend.  
 
  Dates for you Diary 

• 8th November Excursion with Capertee PS and Sofala 
PS to the Toy and Railway Museum in Leura ($5.00) 

• 11th November Remembrance Day Service 10:30-
11:05am 

• 12th November Final Kindergarten Transition Day 
with Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

• 13th November School Photos 

• 12th and 13th December Zoo Snooze Excursion at 
Dubbo Zoo (information has been posted to you in 
the mail) 

• 16th December Presentation Night 5:30-7:00pm 

• 18th December Last day of Term 4 
 

Gillian Keough 
Relieving Principal 
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